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Hi,

I'm a resident within 3 minutes walk from the Broadwalk shopping centre.

Myself and my family use the shopping centre at least twice a week and it plays a vital role
n our day to day lives.

We would be very disappointed in seeing huge change in the town centre.
We have 3 children in primary school and pop in to pick up supplies from The Works,
clothes from TK maxx and choice and just bits and bobs WHSmiths and Poundland.

It's our go to just to get out at weekends and go for a walk and pick up a few bits.

The development will lead to designer expensive shops which we won't be shopping in, the
high-rise blocks will block out so much sunlight, including casting a shadow over our
garden in the afternoons. There will be parking issues and just not enough school places
nor dentist or Dr appointments.

I already have problems with blokes sitting on my garden wall and tossing their empties
onto my flowerbeds.

There' are already too many people in Edgware, the wrong sort, and bringing more to the
area should be reconsidered. A greater population in Edgware will put too much strain on
the already stretched services.

Please spare a thought for the residents and reconsider the plans to build ugly imposing
buildings and bringing excessive people to a peaceful and quiet community that is
Edgware

Thank you

Vanita





